Lane Student, 
College isn’t just about going to classes, it’s about joining a community. I want you to be an effective citizen in the Lane community, and that includes knowing how to respond to interpersonal violence and helping us to maintain safe learning spaces. 
Interpersonal violence includes sexual assault, dating and domestic violence, stalking, bullying, sexual harassment and hazing. You need to know how to respond when you see or experience interpersonal violence. As a Lane student, you are required to complete the Not Anymore online program by the end of the term, December 10. Not Anymore will educate you on how to recognize interpersonal violence, and how to take action. This training includes two videos; Sexual Violence Prevention for Community College Students and Hazing Prevention Misconceptions and Pitfalls.
To complete Not Anymore, follow these instructions:
1.	Using Google Chrome as the recommended browser, go to:
https://laneccstudents-or.safecolleges.com/ 
2.	Login with your L Number 
a.	If you don’t know your L Number, go to the myLane login page and click “Need L Number?”
3.	Follow the websites instructions as you go through the program watching all videos and taking quizzes 
4.	Complete all sections of the course and pass the quiz to download your certificate of completion 
This training may contain some triggering information, and I know this may be an uncomfortable topic for some people. If you would like to meet with a counselor to discuss the content of Not Anymore, please contact Title IX at titleix@lanecc.edu or 541-463-5930.
To learn more about sexual respect education and response at Lane Community College, please visit www.lanecc.edu/sexualrespect 
Thank you, and I hope you make the most of your experience here.
Sincerely,
Daniel Brown
Title IX Coordinator  
